
TEL: 300 LAGUNA ROAD FULLERTON, CA 92835
(714) 447-7725 FAX: (714) 447-7432

MRS. STEPHANIE GUPPY, PRINCIPAL

Dear Laguna Road Families, August 2024

Welcome to the 24-25 school year! It’s hard to believe that it is August, and that it is time to
begin a new year. All of us from Laguna Road hope that you had a wonderful summer. We
are looking forward to reconnecting with you, meeting our new families, and launching
another great year. Please watch for our Sunday Messages to resume via email and phone
call. These are important weekly messages to give you current information about school and
the months ahead. You have already received your Annual Information Review (AIR)
snapcode. It is mandatory for every FSD family to complete for each student. We need the
information prior to school starting to ensure that we have all up-to-date information. Please
check your email, and complete it as soon as possible. The email came from “Powerschool
Enrollment.”

Thank you for being part of our school community where we come together to support one
another. We believe in equipping our students to make a positive impact in the world. We
continue to focus on cultivating our individual and collective voice. We want every child to
feel seen and be able to reach their unique potential. We can only achieve this together as a
school community. Thank you for being our partner in education.

Thank you to all of our parent volunteers and to our committed parent groups, PTA and SOS
(Support our School Foundation) who go above and beyond to provide additional support
for our students and staff. We hope all will join us in creating memories and positively
impacting our community this school year.

Our office is open Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 4:00pm. The first day of school is
Monday, August 12th. Be sure to check the school website for our updated schedules and
live calendar. Ongoing information will be sent home through the Sunday Message
beginning August 11th. Teachers will be sending their welcome email on Friday, August 9th
at 5:00pm. This will tell you your child’s teacher and classroom location. Please come by the
office if you need help with anything!

Go Roadrunners! Beep! Beep!

Stephanie Guppy, Principal
stephanie_guppy@myfsd.org


